
SAVE THE DATE!
Friday, November 11, 2022 11 am
Peace Cross Rededication

Mark your calendars for the rededication 
of the restored Peace Cross Memorial. 

More information will be available at 
history.pgparks.com by September 1.

“I, do solemnly swear that I will support and defend the Constitution of the 
United States against all enemies, foreign and domestic; that I will bear true 
faith and allegiance to the same; and that I will obey the orders of the President 
of the United States and the orders of the officers appointed over me, according 
to regulations and the Uniform Code of Military Justice. So help me God.”

For more information, please email Customer Service at customerservice@pgparks.com or call 301-699-2255; 
Maryland Relay 7-1-1 for customers who are deaf, hard of hearing, or have a speech disability. 

Our front desk staff has access to an over-the-phone interpretation service and can help in over 150 languages. 
Please ask for assistance when you call or visit us. 

The Department of Parks and Recreation encourages and supports the participation of individuals with disabilities. Register 
at least a minimum of two weeks in advance of the program start date to request and receive a disability accommodation.

To help with the restoration of the Peace Cross or to purchase a commemorative bricks, click here

https://www.mncppc.org/5137/Become-a-Friend-of-the-Parks

